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minutes 
 

Meeting: International Committee 
Date: 6th December 2016 
Paper: International Committee Autumn 16 – 2 (ICA200) 
Author: Muqaddam Malik 
Purpose: Record of Decision Making 

 

uea|su: 

 

“Students transforming”                          

 

Minutes of the International Assembly 6th December 2016 

 

 

 

Committee Members present: Malaika Jaovisidha (HIS), Katharina Wodenitscharow 
(ECO) and Oksana Shlonimskaya (CMP)  

 

Chair: Jean Roeting 

 

Apologies: Silvia Castro Torres and Amanie Mathurin 

 

In attendance: Muqaddam Malik (Assemblies Assistant) 
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ICA200 AGENDA DISCUSSED AS A WHOLE 
 
- The Chair and Officer asked for the meeting to be brief as most points 
had been enacted. 
 
- Malaika went over the previous assembly, they explained the 

major points raised such as: 
      - Diversity of union staff 
      - Having DESH foods on campus every other month 
 Malaika got in touch with the people in charge of the markets 

and is making progress on getting DESH foods on campus 
 Malaika and Oksana discussed the progress of the booklet and 

explained that it has not been sent out. 
 
- Katharina suggested that the work of the International 

Committee should be publicised to attract more people to the 
assemblies. 

- Katharina explained that the introduction of make up for 
darker skin tones in the shop was not well carried out as the 
products are hidden, of a lower quality and are not marketed 
well. 

- Malaika and Oksana explained that International students no 
longer need to carry their passports to the LCR as the campus 
cards are equipped with the respective dates of birth and can 
be scanned at the door. 

- There was an idea to have flyers from the Student’s Union in 
the freshers welcome packs that ask students to sign up to the 
website and tick as an international. 

- The committee talked about methods of increasing the reach 
and agreed on publicising the work, create marketing material 
and use cultural and regional societies. 

 
- Malaika introduced a proposal that will be forwarded to the 

upcoming Union Council meeting. The motion is being 
seconded by Muqaddam. They explained that the core of the 
motion is to make the SU leadership race more 
understandable and open for international students. This will 
push students to learn about the SU, develop leadership skills 
and get a wholesome experience from the Union. 

 
- Malaika is going to introduce a new motion on the diversity of 

staff in the union which leads to a disparity in the effort and 
push towards different events. The motion will encourage 
having more positions to cater to more demographic groups. 

 
 
Time, Date and Place of Next Meeting 
 
5pm, Wednesday 18th November, Bookable Room 5. 
 


